Apply now for Knott Scholarships

Information on applying for Knott elementary and secondary scholarships is now
available. These are four-year, full-tuition scholarships awarded primarily on the
basis of outstanding academic achievement. To apply, the student must be Catholic,
in grade four or grade eight, and reside in and be a member of a Catholic parish in
Baltimore City, Anne Arundel, Baltimore, Carroll, Frederick, Harford, or Howard
County. Elementary scholarships cover tuition from grade five through grade eight
at a Catholic parish school. Secondary scholarships pay Catholic high school tuition.
The school the student attends must be located within the geographic area shown
above.

Information on application requirements and an application request form may be
obtained on the scholarship fund website: www.knottscholar.org, or by sending a
stamped, self-addressed, business-sized envelope to: The Knott Scholarship Funds,
P.O. Box 9489, Silver Spring, MD 29016-9489. Call 877-603-9980 for more

information.


https://www.archbalt.org/apply-now-for-knott-scholarships/

